
Item: VI.a. 

Wednesday, March 20, 2024 

SUBJECT:    FINAL APPROVAL OF PROPOSED HOUSING RENTAL RATES 

PROPOSED BOARD ACTION

Final approval of the proposed housing rental rates for the next three fiscal years. 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION

On November 14, 2023, the Board of Trustees’ Budget & Finance Committee unanimously recommended 
to approve increases in the housing rental rates for the next three fiscal years.  The proposed new housing 
rental rates subsequently have been posted and noticed as provided by Board of Governors Regulation 
7.003 and are coming back to the full Board of Trustees for final approval.   

IMPLEMENTATION PLAN/DATE

Fall 2024, Fall 2025, and Fall 2026. 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS

Five percent (5%) overall system average increase per year for the next three academic years. 

Supporting Documentation: Proposed Housing Rate Sheet 

Presented by: Jayson Iroff, Vice President for Financial Affairs & Phone: 561-297-6272 
Chief Financial Officer 
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